
Dear Karen 
 
Thank you for emailing the Council about creating more allotments and whether suitable 
land is held to enable more provision.  Your email has been passed to me for a response.   
 
We’d need to do some further investigation to identify any suitable land and I will pass your 
enquiry on to my colleagues in the Property & Assets team to see if any such land could be 
identified and come back to you. 
 
It might also help to know whether there is a particular piece of land that the Parish Council 
had in mind?  
 
Presently, we’re not taking on any new devolution projects, focusing on the delivery of 
those currently in progress.  However, if a piece of land is identified we can add you to a list 
we keep for future consideration. 
 
Should you have any further queries please get in contact. 
 
Kind regards 
Tim 
 
 
Tim Weetman 
Head of Service Improvement 
Deputy Chief Executive Directorate 
Buckinghamshire Council 
 

Karen 
 

Crowhurst 
 

Locum Clerk 
Tel: 01753 655331  |  07436 148605 
www.iversparishcouncil.gov.uk 

  

 

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those of The Ivers Parish Council unless explicitly stated. 
This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom it is addressed. Any confidential, sensitive or protectively marked material must be handled accordingly. 
If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in the email or 
attachments, and all copies must be deleted immediately. If you do receive this email in error please notify the sender immediately and note that 
confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.  
For details of how The Ivers Parish Council uses personal information please see the Council’s website. 
The Ivers Parish Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept any responsibilities for viruses once this email has 
been transmitted. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents 
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